
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  March 18, 2024 
 
Re:  ADA Transition Plan Update  

 
In 2012, Council adopted an ADA Transition Plan outlining steps the Town 

would take to ensure Town facilities, services, programs, and events will be accessible to 
persons with disabilities. As a recipient of federal funding, the Town is required to 
maintain this transition plan and update it annually.  

 
With the recent staff changes, a new person must be named as the ADA 

Compliance Coordinator. 
 
  

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
By motion and voice vote, approve the amended 2024 ADA Transition Plan naming the 

Interim Town Manager as the ADA Compliance Coordinator. 
 


